
Have your say  
and get involved in 
your health service

How we can 
support your 
involvement 

•	 Out-of-pocket expenses when you get 
involved in our work 

•	 Full briefings if you are involved in 
complex work 

•	 Make sure you have the right training to 
fully participate

•	 Help if you need support to attend a meeting 

•	 Help with the cost of care for a family 
member while you get involved

Next steps

You can let us know you want to help by any 
of the following ways:

•	 Register direct using Talking Health online 
at: https://consult.oxfordshireccg.nhs.uk

•	 Phone: 01865 334638 

•	 Post to:  
Communications and Engagement Team 
Oxfordshire Clinical Commissioning Group 
FREEPOST RRRKBZBTASXU 
Jubilee House, 5510 John Smith Drive 
Oxford Business Park South 
OXFORD, OX4 2LH 

•	 Email: cscsu.talkinghealth@nhs.net



Talking Health
Talking Health is Oxfordshire Clinical 
Commissioning Group’s online public involvement 
service. You can register by post or online. 

•	 You can tell us exactly what you are interested 
in, and

•	 How you want to be involved

You can help us to develop health services that 
are right for you by telling us what you think.  
Your opinions, experience and feedback make 
a difference to the healthcare services that are 
provided across the county. 

Oxfordshire CCG wants to keep patients and 
the public informed of what is happening on a 
regular basis. 

How to get involved
There are different ways you can get involved, 

as follows:

Face to face: 

•	 Take part in a working group 

•	 Attend occasional focus groups or workshops 

•	 Work alongside us on projects 

•	 Join a patient participation group – ask your 
local doctor’s surgery about this

In writing (online or by post): 

•	 Respond to questionnaires 

•	 Comment on consultation documents 

•	 Take part in discussion forums 

•	 Comment on our public leaflets – like this one! 

•	 Tell us about your experience of using 
health services, by completing our patient 
experience form

Public meetings and events:

•	 Attend a public consultation 

•	 Attend our public governing body meetings 

•	 Come to our Annual General Meeting 

Information:

•	 Register for our newsletters

•	 Visit our website at:  
www.oxfordshireccg.nhs.uk  

•	 You can also follow our developments on 
Facebook and Twitter.


